Jeffrey Brackett
New Sharon Fire and Rescue

I support LD 1803, An Act To Attract and Retain Firefighters and Emergency
Medical Services Personnel through the Maine Length of Service Award Program.
Firefighters and EMS personnel are critical front line safety workers in all of our
communities, and the numbers of active members in many, if not most, departments is
declining. Funding LOSAP will provide incentives to potential first responders,
particularly younger ones, thereby keeping our communities safer in the coming
years. Jeffrey Brackett, LOSAP Board member, New Sharon Fire and Rescue.



